

OTIS RESERVOIR PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. EAST OTIS, MASSACHUSETTS 01029 (ORPOA) INCORPORATED 1956

ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE-SUNDAY JUNE 30, 2019 10 AM at the Farmington River Regional School-Rt. 8

Happy Spring everyone,

I hope this letter finds everyone healthy and happy after a VERY unpredictable winter! Each week brought drastic ups and downs in the temperatures, making it impossible to keep snow on the ground. As of today, April 2nd, there is still lots of ice on the lake but getting darker by the day. Hopefully, we will be able to shut the gate soon and let Mother Nature take over.

At this time of year, we ask that each family join the ORPOA so that we can continue to help maintain and monitor our beautiful lake. The dues are \$15.00 per year/per family, and they help take care of the annual water testing, membership in the Lakes & Ponds Association, donations to all our public safety organizations and it helps in sponsoring the Annual Fireworks Display.

The Fireworks Display will be held on Saturday, July 6th. This is our 18th year, and many agree, the most exciting night of the year on the reservoir. The show is paid for entirely by donations from our local businesses, residents, visitor, and tee shirt sales. The majority comes from the generosity of you, the property owners. Your contributions to this event are GREATLY appreciated and would not take place if not for you.

All paid members are invited to attend our Annual Meeting. The Officers and Board of Directors will be introduced and elected. Other business will be discussed with an open mike for any questions you may have concerning the lake.

On a side note...year after year we see the same familiar faces of faithful attendees at our meeting. Your support and interest in the welfare of our lake means a lot to me and the Board of Directors...we thank you! However, we need to see NEW faces. The future of this lake will eventually lie in the hands of many of the children, grandchildren and great-great granchildren of you, the property owners. The Board of Directors is not getting any younger, and we need our next generation to step up and get involved. We have a vested interest in the well-being of the reservoir. I'm asking you to please attend our meeting, encourage your family to come....this lake cannot take care of itself.

Please fill out the attached slip and return it along with your \$15.00 dues and your Fireworks Donations. For more information about activities and events on and around the reservoir, visit our website: otisreservoirpropertyowners.org

Thank you, and I look forward to seeing all of you at the Annual Meeting!

Mark Amanti President Otis Reservoir Property Owners Association (ORPOA)

ORPOA)	
TEAR APPLICATION HERE AND MAIL ALONG WITH PAYMENTS	
2019 Membership Dues \$15.00 🔲 🛮 Fireworks Donati	ions \$ 🔲
NAME: MAILING ADDRESS:	NEW MEMBER?
OTIS ADDRESS & LOCATION(ie: Gate Island, Land's End, Pine Rd. ect.)	
PHONE NUMBERS:	

PAYMENTS MAY BE COMBINED ON ONE CHECK MADE PAYABLE TO: ORPOA P.O. BOX 1325 EAST OTIS, MA 01029